
                      Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Special 

 
 
 

                   Thursday March 25, 2020 

 

 

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in special session at 5:30PM. in the Charles E. 

Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 

Ackerman. All Trustees were present.  

 

PUBLIC SPEAKS 

N/A 

 

 

Meeting 

 

Trustee Ackerman said trustees were requested to approve zoning changes recommended by the 

Zoning Commission. Don asked each individual if they had anyone approach them with 

questions, or if anyone had any phone calls. All answered no to both.  Trustee Ackerman advised 

that the changes were available for the township residents to view at the Bolivar Public Library 

and the Bolivar Post Office. Zoning Inspector Weekley discussed Zoning Resolution 20-01 and 

Zoning Resolution 20-02. Motion by Ritterbeck and seconded by Haueter to approve Zoning 

Resolution 20-01. Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. Motion by 

Ritterbeck and seconded by Haueter to approve Zoning Resolution 20-02. Roll call, Ritterbeck 

yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. Zoning Inspector Weekley indicated that the changes would 

become official 30 days from todays date. A motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the 

Chairman.   

 

ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 

______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 

John P. McClellan.                                       Don Ackerman 

______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                

Matthew S. Ritterbeck                                  Michael Haueter    


